
 

  

 

 
 
 
Dear Year 10 Pupils 
 

Westbourne’s Peer Mentoring Program 

 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Peer Mentoring Program, and we are inviting 
you to express your interest in becoming a mentor for our younger students. 

 

As a mentor, you will have the opportunity to make a positive impact on the lives of others, 
support your peers with academic or personal challenges, and develop invaluable 
leadership and communication skills. 

 

What does the Peer Mentoring Program involve? 

 

• Training which covers expectations, communication skills, boundaries, confidentiality and 
problem solving. 

• Supporting younger students (e.g., Year 7 or 8) with advice, support, or general guidance. 

• Developing leadership skills through training and active participation. 

• Support and encouragement from the Peer Mentoring team. 

• Recognition and development. 

 

To apply: 

 

• Write a letter of interest (no more than one side of A4) explaining why you would like to 
become a mentor and what skills or experiences you have that make you suitable. 

• Hand your letter to Mrs Clarke by Friday 4 July 2025, or come along to the library at break 
or lunch. 

 

Successful applicants will be invited for an interview to further discuss their role in the 
program. 
 

 

We look forward to your interest and enthusiasm in making a difference! 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
  

 
 

Mrs C Clarke  
Peer Mentoring Program Coordinator, 

Westbourne Academy    
  


